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June 10, 2013

This redraft remains in preliminary form. As you review this redraft, please note that
this version of the draft (and previous versions) provide that approval from DNR is
required for reconstruction of an existing high capacity well. See s. 281.34 (2) (a) 2.,
as created in the draft. The definition under the draft of “existing high capacity well”
specifically excludes a replacement high capacity well or a reconstructed high capacity
well. That means that no approval is required under this draft to reconstruct a high
capacity well that was previously reconstructed or to reconstruct a high capacity well
that is a replacement high capacity well. Is this consistent with your intent?
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